
 
 
 
 
 
 

Communicable Disease Control 

800 – 601 West Broadway 
Vancouver, BC V5Z 4C2 
Telephone: 604-675-3900 
Facsimile:  604-731-2756

 
      
 
 
Date: May 30, 2014 
 
Re:  Mr. X  PHN  #### ### ### 
 
 
Dear Dr. XYZ 
 
 
Mr. X (Case # 2014-######), for whom you provided care for at SPH Emergency Department 
on May 9, 2014 tested positive for HIV.  Public health has followed up your behalf.  Your 
patient was informed of the diagnosis, provided counseling, linkage to care and partner 
notification services.  If you would like to receive specific information on this patient and their 
follow up please call VCH Communicable Disease Control at 604-675-3900 and ask to speak to 
on-call public health nurse.  Thank you for providing the opportunity for diagnosis and care for 
this patient. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Réka Gustafson, MD, FRCP, Medical Health Officer, Vancouver Coastal Health. 
 


